
Pub
lis

he
d 

in
 S

m
al

l B
us

in
es

s 
Eco

no
m

ic
s 

Jo
ur

na
l, 

20
06

FACULTEIT ECONOMIE
EN BEDRIJFSKUNDE

HOVENIERSBERG 24
B-9000 GENT

Tel. : 32 -  (0)9 – 264.34.61
Fax. : 32 -  (0)9 – 264.35.92

WORKING PAPER

Are Acquisitions Worthwhile?*

An Empirical Study of the Post-Acquisition Performance of

Privately Held Belgian Companies Involved in Take-overs

Tine De Langhe1,  Hubert Ooghe 2

December 2001

2001/124

                                                                
* This paper was presented at the European Financial Management Association Conference (June 2001, Lugano,
Switserland) and at the VVE day (October 2001, Diepenbeek, Belgium). The authors thank Sudi Sudarsanam,
Tom Bergland, Marc De Ceuster and Kurt Verweire for their helpful comments. They thank Jan Camerlynck for
his research assistance and the Vlerick Research Impulse Fund of the Faculty of Economics and Business
Administration of the Ghent University for its financial support.

1 Tine De Langhe,  assistant,  Department of Corporate Finance, Ghent University, Belgium, e-mail:
Tine.DeLanghe@rug.ac.be.
2 Hubert Ooghe, professor, Ernst & Young Chair of Growth Management and Institute of Credit Management
(Gerling-Graydon-IFB), Vlerick Leuven Gent Management School and Department of Corporate Finance, Faculty
of Economics and Business Administration, Ghent University, Belgium, e-mail: Hubert.Ooghe@vlerick.be
Corresponding address: Bedrijfsfinanciering (RUG), Kuiperskaai 55 E, B-9000 Ghent, Belgium; tel. : +32
(0)9/264.35.15; fax.: +32 (0)9/264.35.77.

  D/2001/7012/25




